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   Port Liberty New York Heavy Weight Corridor 
 
 
NYC DOT has implemented a rule change allowing 90,000lbs GVW loads to move from Port Liberty 
NY to/from the Goethals Bridge utilizing a New Jersey trip permit and at no additional cost. 
 
Truckers using this route to cross the Goethals Bridge must possess a valid Annual Ocean Borne 
Containerized Cargo Multiple-trip permit from the New Jersey Department of Transportation and 
have it in their possession at the time of crossing. 
Once a NJDOT annual permit is obtained, the trucker must also obtain a concurrent annual approval 
letter (at no additional cost) from the Port Authority of New York and New Jersey by submitting a 
request to SIBOperations@panynj.gov.  (Please include a copy of the valid NJDOT permit and allow 3-
5 business days for processing).    
 
Port Liberty NY is equipped to handle your heavy weight containers. If there are loads that exceed 
the 90,000lb GVW, we can get the load lightened or swung to domestic trailer at our on-sight 
warehouse dock. 
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